The Covid rules in England changing this week and what's coming up next

Plan B measures to slow the spread of the Covid-19 Omicron variant come to an end on Wednesday January 26.

<u>Work from home guidance</u> that came into force on December 13 is already over with <u>commuters returning to the usual 9-5 routine</u>.

Face coverings are no longer advised for staff and pupils in secondary schools and college classrooms.

Get your BusinessLive news direct and all in one place

Stay in touch: <u>BusinessLive newsletters</u> have been re-designed to make them even better. We send morning bulletins straight to your inbox on the latest news, views and opinion. Get our breaking news alerts and weekly sector reviews too. <u>Sign up now</u> — it's free and it only takes a minute.

What happens on Thursday January 27?

There is no longer a legal obligation to wear a face covering in shops and other settings like banks and post offices.

Although, the Government has recommended that people continue to wear a mask in crowded and enclosed spaces where you may come into contact with other people you do not normally meet.

Venues and events will no longer be required by law to check visitors' NHS COVID Pass — although the pass can still be used

on a voluntary basis.

In schools, pupils and staff will no longer be advised to wear face masks in communal areas. While in primary schools, staff will no longer be advised to wear face coverings in communal areas.

What happens next?

On March 24, the legal requirement to self-isolate if you have Covid-19 is expected to expire. The Prime Minister hopes to bring the date forward if the data allows.

Read More

Related Articles

<u>Key information on the Covid-19 Sick Pay Rebate Scheme,</u>

how much and how to claim

BusinessLive

Read More

Related Articles

Everything on the new Omicron business support grants

BusinessLive

and how to claim